
 

 

January 30th, 2024 

 

Brockton Council & Staff, 

 

As most of you are aware, the 3rd Annual Battle of the Badges event is taking place on Monday, February 

19th starting at 11am. There will be many events throughout the day involving the Walkerton Fire 

Department, the Municipality of Brockton, The Walkerton Capitals Jr C Hockey Club, Ground Effects 

Landscapes, and etc. Many raffle prizes have been donated by local businesses, and we look forward to 

hosting another successful event. 

In the past 2 years, we have donated over $6000 to local charities and foundations. We raise money for 

this event through donations, raffle, 50/50, bar sales, gate and chuck a puck. This year, we are once again 

supporting the Walkerton & District Hospital Foundation, as its an important part of our community. 

I am writing this letter to request Brockton to donate/waive the cost of the ice and Auditorium rental for 

the Battle of the Badges Game up to 130pm when the event transfers over to the Capitals/Barons game. 

This cost savings gives our committee the chance to donate more money towards the Walkerton & 

District Hospital Foundation which directly supports our community. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration! 

 

Cole Dales 

 

Battle of the Badges Committee Member 

Walkerton Firefighter 


